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Forestry Commission    
Eals Burn 
Bellingham 
Hexham 
Northumberland 
NE48 2NP 

  
Date : 19 July 2016 

Our Ref : 16NP0061 
Your Ref :  
Contact : Chris Stanworth 

Direct Line : 01434 611508 
 
 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
Application for determination whether prior approval of details is needed 
for forestry development under Schedule 2, Part 6 of The Town and 
Country Planning (General Permitted Development Order) 2015 in respect 
of proposed installation of a 200 metre road extension 
Watergate  Wark  Hexham  Northumberland 

 
With reference to the above application reference 16NP0061, Northumberland 
National Park Authority has determined, under its planning powers as specified 
in the application, that prior approval is not required. 
 
The development should be carried out within a period of five years from the 
date of the application and constructed in accordance with the details 
submitted with the application. 
 
Please note that this is not approval of plans under the Building Regulations or 
any other consents procedure. 
 
You should also note that Wark Public Bridleway 23 runs almost parallel to the 
proposed road.  The works must have no effect on accessing this route.  No 
action should be undertaken to disturb the surface of the path, obstruct the 
path or in any way prevent or deter public use of the path without the 
necessary legal diversion or closure order having been made. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
T Gates 
National Park Officer 
 


